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Developing and playing home grown players to play at the highest level possible by focussing on the 
youth of the club playing in a fun and friendly environment under the #oneclub ethos. 

 

All paying and honorary members of Dalziel RFC 
By letter, email and public announcement 
          10th January 2023 
 
Dear Club member, 
  It is with regret we announce the resignation of club Vice-President, Cameron Harris, 
with immediate effect. The General Committee wishes to put on record our sincere thanks to 
Cameron for his work as Vice-President and the club’s centenary celebration. 
 
With President David Scott indicating he will not be remaining in position for season 23/24, the 
Executive (with the approval of the General Committee) have proposed the following changes to 
take place: 

• A caretaker Vice-President to be appointed, with them becoming President at the AGM in 
June 2023. Ideally this person is already involved in running of the club or has recently 
been in that position. 

• An Ordinary Member to be brought onto the committee, with them becoming the Vice-
President at the AGM in June 2023 and President at the AGM in June 2024. 

The Executive’s reasoning for this is it would be unfair on any club member to step into the 
Presidency with only a few months’ experience. This transition will give a new Vice-President sixteen 
months to get up to speed prior to June 2024. 
 
The Executive have started speaking to potential candidates, but if you wish to be considered, or 
have a suggestion of someone who would be suited, please contact me at 
secretary@dalzielrugby.com  
 
As such, using the powers in Clause 16 of the club’s constitution, at the request of the General 
Committee, I am calling an Extraordinary General Meeting of the club. All paying and honorary 
members of the club are invited to attend. This meeting is to be held in the Club House, Hagen 
Drive, on Thursday 2nd of February at 7:20pm. There will be no other business discussed at this 
meeting. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Niall McKenzie  
Honorary Secretary 
 


